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Thursday 19th December 2019 
 

Week 1 Menus 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This week, just as we were winding down for our Christmas break, we had a phone call from Ofsted who came to visit the school 
on Tuesday. We had two inspectors who visited every classroom many times and also spoke to parents, children, governors and 
staff. As the holidays are upon us, we won’t see the report until after Christmas but I am so incredibly proud of the work the staff 
and children gave during, up to and on the day. You really are TERRIFIC! 
 
This morning we held a special assembly to say goodbye to Mrs Guinan who has worked at the school for five years. She will be 
retiring this Christmas but will remain very much part of the school in the new year. I would like to thank Mrs Guinan for her 
enthusiasm, care and wonderful craziness that she brought to Sheering school and we will definitely miss her class teaching and 
role as SENDCO.  
 
Awards from Home: Ruby was very proud of her performing arts trophy for being the most improved singer, actor and dancer 
and Ivy was presented with her 50m swimming certificate and badge. 
 
 
Birthdays: This morning we sang the birthday song to Daisy (10), Sophie (8), Charlee (9) and Jude (6) who will all be celebrating 
their birthdays over the Christmas period. 
 
 
I would like to thank you for all your support this year, especially around Ofsted and wish you a very Happy Christmas. I look 
forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 7th January.  
 
Kindest Christmas wishes, 
 
 
Lorna Brittaine 
 
 
 
 
Diary Dates 
Term ends: Thursday 19th December 3:10pm 
Monday 6th December: Non-pupil day 
Tuesday 7th December: Term begins 
Half term: Monday 17th February-Friday 21st February 2020 
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